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Good morning Scott: 

On behalf of the Bristol Bay Villages and Bristol Bay Native Organizations, I just want you to express our 
thanks to the Alaska Board of Game and ADF&G staff for all the hard work they did to take what actions 
they took on behalf of the many tribal members and others who live the Bristol Bay region. 
Implementing a predator program in both Game Units 9 and 17 has been the request of folks who live in 
the region for the past several Board of Game cycles. I and many of the folks who attended this Board 
meeting with me are very happy to have been able to work with the Chairman and the Board and staff 
on all that took place at the meeting. And we will be very willing to continue to work with the Board 
where we can to make this happen as quickly as possible, 

Just pass this on to the Board on our behalf Scott and thanks for your help while we were at the 
meeting. 

Your friend, 

Joe Chythlook, BBNC 


